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To: Commissioner John P. Daley 
 Chairman of the Finance Committee 
 
From: Commissioner Larry Suffredin 
 
Date: October 27, 2017 
 
Re: Procedural Motion to Item 17-5572, the Executive Budget for Fiscal Year 2018 
 
Chairman Daley, 
 
Please take official notice that I will make the following motion at the Reconvened 
Meeting of the Finance Committee of the Cook County Board of Commissioners on 
Monday, October 30, 2017: 
 
“Pursuant to Section 2-106(a) of the Cook County Code, I move to create four (4) Special 
Subcommittees of the Finance Committee of the Cook County Board. The Special 
Subcommittees shall be Subcommittees on the: 
 
 (a) Public Safety Budgets 
 (b) Public Health Budgets 
 (c) Property Tax Assessment and Collection Budgets 
 (d) Finance Budget 
 
The Special Subcommittees of the Finance Committee shall each have 4 members 
appointed by the Chair of the Finance Committee of the Cook County Board of 
Commissioners and shall report to the Finance Committee on November 9, 2017.” 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 
Cc: Cook County Commissioners 
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